
 

 

District 2 
 
Our district continues to meet via webex and zoom mtgs. Our clubhouse, shared with A.A., 
is slated to open this Wednesday; with precautions in place. As of now, our groups have 
decided to continue zoom meetings as some groups have seen increase in attendance even 
from out of state. 
 
Plans are still underway for Serenity fundraiser, July 31st. Decision will be made at June 
District mtg. whether to proceed. 
 
Other activities, such as group anniversary, District fun day have had to be cancelled. 
We continue to stay strong and stay in touch. 
 
In service,  
Kathy B.  DR 


